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One-time Adjustment Request

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of the Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions
with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or
expected outcomes.

In order for Danske Spil to align the COP reporting for 2013 with the company’s annual
report cycle, we request for a one-time extension of our COP deadline. The one-time
adjustment of our COP deadline will enable us to post our COP on the same data as our
annual report, which is planned to be released April 1, 2014 at the latest.

The deadline for posting and upload of our COP report for 2013 should therefore be April 1,
2014.

incerely y

Pernille Sonne
Vice President




